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I would like to thank the 88 parents for completing the survey sent out via email over 

a week ago on ‘Learning from Home’. Our school nominated to conduct this survey 

because we want to hear about how you and your children went via remote learning. 

Our aim for the future is to incorporate some of what your children did remotely 

back at school, for example, use of IT at school. If you missed this email and would 

like to complete the survey here are the details: 

 

To complete the survey, simply: 

1. Click on the link below: 

https://www.orima.com.au/lfh/parents  

2. Select the School and Campus name below. 

School Name: Narre Warren North Primary School 

3. Enter the School PIN below. 

PIN: 747196 

When complete, please click on the ‘FINISHED!’ button at the end of the survey to 

submit your answers.  

 

Return to School 

Next Tuesday 9th June students in Grades 3 to 6 will be coming back to school. They 

will need to return their chromebooks to school on this day.  Teachers will be 

checking these as they are returned to ensure that they are in good condition as per 

the agreement parents signed.  
 

Next week Grade Prep to 2 students will continue to come into school via the front gate as they have done for the last 2 

weeks. They will go directly to their grades. Siblings in Grades 3 to 6 can come in with them. 
 

Other Grade 3 to 6 children are to come through the gate next to the kinder and the gate near the Grade 3 classrooms. A 

teacher will be on duty at each gate to direct the students. All children are to go directly to their classrooms. There will 

be no playing in the yard. 
  

Drop off times will be between 8.50am and 9.10am for all students. Gates will be locked after this time. Late children will 

be required to come through the office. 
 

Students will be dismissed by their teacher at the same gate they entered for Grades Prep to 2. Grade 3 to 6 students will 

be dismissed from the classroom but will be asked to leave via the gate they entered in the morning. Please make sure 

that your Grade 3 to 6 child knows where you will be waiting outside the grounds. 
 

Grade Prep pick up time will be 3.15pm; Grades 1/2 at 3.20pm and Grades 3 to 6 will be at 3.30pm for next week to see 

how it goes. If parents wish to pick up a child in both the Junior School and Senior School at the same time, pick up time 

will be at 3.30pm and the younger child will go to the older sibling’s classroom. They will leave via the main gate near the 

crossing. You must notify the classroom teacher in the morning if you require your younger child to stay with their sibling 

so this can be arranged.   Grade 3-6 students will not be allowed to leave before 3.30pm. 
 

Camp Australia will be open before school and is currently a free service. You will need to register online for this service.  
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UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

Monday, 8th June 

Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 
 

Tuesday, 9th June 

Grades 3 to 6 students return to 

school 
 

School Photos will be 

distributed 

 

School Council Meeting online 

at 5.30pm 

 

Friday, 26th June 

End of Term 2 

2.30pm finish 

 

Monday, 13th July 

Start of Term 3 
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A reminder to please also keep the path to the crossing free so students have easy access to the crossing.  Please be on 

time.  
 

If you wish to pick up your children earlier than your allocated time you must call the office beforehand. The front door 

will be locked. No extra pickups will be between 2.45pm and 3.30pm.  
 

Break times will continue to be staggered during the day so that the children can keep their social distancing while outside. 

Children will play in designated areas. Hand sanitiser will be available in all classrooms.  

 

Building works 

Over the last week we have had a number of contractors inspect our site to quote for our building works’ tender. When 

we have a timeline for the project we will let you know via the newsletter.  

 

Connie vanderVoort    

Principal. 

 

 

 

Pet Registration Competition Winner Announcement 
 

In Term 1 students received a visit from the City of Casey to discuss our pets and the importance of having them 

registered.  
Students were excited to discuss their pets and learn about all the things they can do to help look after them. 
  
With this visit, our Preps were given a colouring page to complete for us to enter a competition with the City of Casey. 
  
We are excited to announce that, among many schools, our Prep students were chosen as the winners of this 

competition for the wonderful detail in their colouring.   
As the winners, later this year we will have the opportunity to visit Bunjil Place to see Edward the Emu performed. 
 

Our students work will also be featured in the Bunjil Place library. 
  
We would like to once again congratulate our hard working Prep students on winning this fantastic prize. 
  

Matt Hodgson 

Prep PLC Leader 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



School Website:  www.narrewarrennorthps.vic.edu.au 
Phone:  9796 8261   

Email:  narre.warren.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 
 

 



School Website:  www.narrewarrennorthps.vic.edu.au 
Phone:  9796 8261   

Email:  narre.warren.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 



School Website:  www.narrewarrennorthps.vic.edu.au 
Phone:  9796 8261   

Email:  narre.warren.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 
 


